



January 2, 2025

RE: Notice of regulations passed by the United States Congress in 2020, a mandate to reduce greenhouse gas emissions was established by the **Environmental Protection Agency (EPA).** FREDN

Dear Homeowner,

Please Be Advised: As of January 1st, 2020, the production of R-22 has been prohibited.

The EPA approved R-454B refrigerant which has zero Ozone depletion potential¹, better energy efficiency ratings compliant with current regulations providing improved performance. R-454B will not work in existing R-22 or R-410A systems.

Pursuant to this notice, technical advisors are in your area to check outdoor units and confirm which type of refrigerant present systems contain. In accordance with the federal national mandate certain residential properties may qualify for state funding supported in all utility company regions towards this transition.

Technical advisors can assist with providing details regarding property characteristics and criteria required.

Thank you for your attention and cooperation. Please call 609-702-7314 for this no-cost home assessment.

OxfordENERGYSTAR.com



¹ epa.gov/ozone-layer-protection/health-and-environmental-effects-ozone-layer-depletion